
ECTOR COUNTY INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Odessa, Texas 

 
 

Memorandum 

 
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Tom Crowe, Superintendent of Schools   
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF PARTICIPATION IN TEACHER 

HOUSING PROJECT  
 
DATE: June 18, 2013 
 

 
ECISD has been offered the opportunity to partner with The Odessa Housing Finance 
Corporation and the Medical Center Health Systems to build an apartment complex in 
downtown Odessa.    
 
It is requested that the Board of Trustees approve all participation in the project in 
concept pending final approval of the wording of the contract by our legal counsel.  
 
 
 

******************** 
 

It is recommended the Board of Trustees Approve the Request as Presented.   
 

******************** 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
                                                                 
Tom Crowe 
Superintendent of Schools  


